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         Friday 2nd March 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

UPDATE: Darell School’s Joining the Every Child, Every Day Academy Trust 

 

We wrote to you last term about Darell’s academy conversion and we are 

committed to keeping you informed of our progress towards joining the Every Child, 

Every Day Academy Trust.   

 

The Governing Body is pleased to let you know that our application has now been 

revised with a conversion date of 1 September 2018.  In April, our application will be 

considered by the Regional Schools Commissioner and the Headteacher Board. This 

is an important step in the process.  If successful, the Every Child, Every Day 

Academy Trust will receive a small grant to enable Darell’s conversion to academy 

status to be completed. 

 

We will write to you with the Regional Schools Commissioner’s decision once it has 

been made. 

 

If you have any further questions, you can contact the governors via the school 

office or by email at info@darell.richmond.sch.uk. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Darell School’s Governing Body 
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